
  

       The Indian Institute of Science (IISc), Bengaluru is a premier Scientific 

and Research organisation under the Government of India.   

IISc Bangalore conducts ‘Visiting faculty programme’.  Under this 

programme IISc welcomes the foreign faculty members at various levels for 

short-term visiting programme across its departments/centres. More 

information about this programme is available on the following link: 

https://oir.iisc.ac.in/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/International-visiting-

faculty-program-at-IISc-2024.pdf  

Interested candidates can make further enquiries by writing email to: 

chair.oir@iisc.ac.in and iro.admin@iisc.ac.in 

 

IISC Bangalore also conducts several academic programmes for 

international students. Further details can be seen by visiting the website of 

IISc Bangalore on the following link:  

https://oir.iisc.ac.in/ 
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